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We are a good school in all areas 

“The school’s work to promote pupils’ personal development and welfare is Outstanding” 

Monday 13th January 2025 
 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

Year 3 visit to The forum and Focal Point Gallery. 
 
We have been given the opportunity to visit the Focal Point gallery in Southend to view an exhibition, work with 
an artist and look around the library building, The Forum. 
 
Year 3 will be visiting the library and gallery on two different days. 
 
Lobster will be visiting on Monday 20th January 2025. 
 
Starfish will be visiting on Monday 3rd February 2025. 
 
 
The visit will go across lunchtime so children should bring a healthy packed lunch for that day. Please note 
that anyone who ordinarily has free school meals will be able to have a free school packed lunch instead of the 
hot meal. Alternatively, they can bring their own. 
 
 
We will be walking to and from the library / gallery, so please ensure your child had appropriate outdoor 
clothing. 
 
There is no charge for this visit. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mrs Scanes and Mrs Head 
Year 3 Teachers 
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